
 

 

This message might take me two minutes to share as it is hard 

to not want to take a break from working and enjoy the 

glorious weather that God has gifted us of late.  It was grand – 

starting my first official day yesterday, having the opportunity 

to participate in an enrollment inquiry and walking through 

the classrooms again. Kathy and I believe that He will provide 

when it comes to enrollment and we look forward to seeing Him work in Providence 

Christian School for the 2020-2021 academic year! 

One of my favorite songs of late is “Waymaker” by Michael W. Smith. These lyrics speak 

to me: You (Lord) are here, moving in our midst. I worship you. You are here, working 

in this place. I worship you. 

Waymaker, miracle worker, promise keeper, light in the darkness, My God, that is who 

you are. 

May the Lord move mightily in our midst at Providence Christian School.  Let’s worship 

Him as He works in His school.  With enrollment, let’s look to the Waymaker!  Let’s 

continue to work together to provide Christ-centered education to the current families 

and for those signing up.    

Blessings to you all, 

Scott Vandenberg 

Principal 

 


